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On behalf of the Nick and Kelly Children’s Heart Fund and all Arizona children with heart disease I would like to thank the Yenko Sportscar Club for their very generous donation of $3,510.00 to our charity.

This year alone the charity has sent 102 Arizona children with heart disease to special needs camps. In these medically supervised environments, children with very complicated medical conditions are able to interact with their peers as they enjoy activities from which they might otherwise be restricted.  

The Nick and Kelly Children’s Heart Fund also pays travel and lodging expenses for children who need surgeries that are not performed here in Arizona. We also help with insurance deductibles and premiums so the child will retain health insurance despite the often tremendous expense of medical treatment. 

Our charity also hosts a symposium where parents are educated on the newest medical procedures for pediatric heart patients and on the resources available to assist these families with financial and emotional concerns.

It is indeed a credit to all of your club members to have a hobby you so much enjoy and at the same time help so many children in need.

Thank you,

Dan Majetich, Co-Founder/Principle Advisor

Nick and Kelly Children’s Heart Fund

1321 E. Bayview Drive

Tempe, AZ  85283

PS  

    The Nick and Kelly Children’s Heart Fund is an all-volunteer organization with only a 1% administrative fee which is charged by the Arizona Community Foundation to secure and distribute the funds. The remaining 99% goes directly to benefit children with heart disease.

